Donation Sinks In At Local Community Centre

Derelict bathroom facilities at the Hilton Hall Community Centre in Wolverhampton are a step closer to getting a makeover thanks to a donation of sinks from Bathroom City. This week we delivered four pedestal washbasins to the centre and were shown the current state of the fire-damaged changing rooms and toilet area by directors Keith Jones and Debbie Cox. They hope to begin the refurbishment work later this year, with the building work being carried out by a team of volunteers.







The centre is used by local people of all ages and plays host to fitness clubs, senior citizens groups, residents meetings, Wolverhampton Youth Judo Centre and Dudley Town Youth Football teams. As a not-for-profit organisation, the Hilton Hall Community Association relies on donations from local businesses and hours of unpaid work from volunteers to run and upgrade the centre.

Mr Jones thanked Bathroom City for our donation of sanitaryware. He said: "Mega thanks for Bathroom City's support and sponsorship. This donation will help our refurbishment of our toilet facilities which we hope to start in October or November."

CLICK THIS LINK TO GO BACK TO THE PHOTOGRAPHS PAGE